
CITY OF PHOENIX 
AVIATION DEPARTMENT 
 
Floor Covering Products and Services 
Request for Proposal 
 
The City of Phoenix Aviation Department is seeking proposals from qualified proposers to 
provide carpet and floor covering products design and installation for the Aviation 
Department through a Request for Proposal (RFP). 
 
AVN RFP 23-001 will be issued on or about September 20, 2022 and will be available 
along with required attachments by visiting:  

 
https://solicitations.phoenix.gov/Solicitations/Details/1330 
 
All dates are subject to change. 

 
The Procurement Officer for this RFP is Annie Sleeper, annie.sleeper@phoenix.gov.  

https://solicitations.phoenix.gov/Solicitations/Details/1330
https://solicitations.phoenix.gov/Solicitations/Details/1330
mailto:annie.sleeper@phoenix.gov
mailto:annie.sleeper@phoenix.gov

